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Y1 – Y4 CAROL CONCERT – TUESDAY 10TH  DECEMBER 

 

Friday 22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Tuesday 10th December, the children in Year 1 – 4 will be participating in an Orchards School Carol 

Concert at Newsong Community Church, Bromsgrove. The day will involve a short rehearsal, two 

performances and eating their lunch at the venue.  

To accommodate more family members in the audience, we will be offering 2 tickets to each family.  KS1 

families are welcome to Concert 1 and KS2 families are welcome to Concert 2. The tickets are free, 

however must be reserved via sQuid. The offer will close on Wednesday 4th December. Entry will only be 

allowed to those who have signed up via sQuid.  If you have children in both key stages, you can only 

choose one performance. This is to ensure that all all families have an opportunity to see their children 

perform. All children will participate in both concerts. The performance will last around 40 minutes. Young 

children/babies on laps will be welcome, if they require their own seat, this will be considered as one of 

your tickets. Due to limited space, there is not room for buggies/prams to be brought into the venue. 

Concert 1 11am Families of children in KS1 (Year 1 & Year 2) 

Concert 2 1pm Families of children in KS2 (Year 3 & 4) 

 

On the day, the children will walk to the church. They will need to be in full school uniform, with sensible 

shoes and a warm coat. All children will be eating a packed lunch at the venue. If you are in receipt of 

Free School Meals, one will be provided – please indicate your selection on the forms below.  

The children will all walk back to school from the church. Please collect your child from school, as normal, 

at the end of the school day. 

Please ensure you complete the Forms as listed below for each child in your family (Year 1 – 4) as this is 

our record of permission. All permissions must be collected by Wednesday 4th December. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/FyxWCk8qKG 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Richardson, Assistant Headteacher 
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